Programming Guidelines:  

The Program Director and KBUT staff is available to provide feedback and guidance to help you in your role as a DJ at KBUT. Feel free to contact the Program Director at any time if you need assistance with equipment, feedback on your show or help with your announcing skills. KBUT DJs are a vital part of our operation and your input about station programming and policies is always welcome.  

Air checks:

New DJs must meet with the Program Director for an air check review after three shows.

A follow-up air check meeting with the Program Director will occur after approximately 10 shows.  The Program Director will give you a blank tape to record the show; you’ll give it back and schedule a time to meet.  You can contact the Program Director at any time to schedule an air-check critiquing session.

Program Content:

The Program Director determines when and where to schedule shows. Regular music shows are assigned based on the needs of the station and the time slots available. If you are interested in a regular weekly show let the Program Director know what type of show you are interested in doing and the time slots you would be able to host. Preference will be given to those who fill-in airshifts and volunteer time around the station.  Show names must be approved by the Program Director. 

If you want to change the format of your show, you need to discuss this beforehand with the Program Director.  If you want to make a dramatic change in the musical genre, you may need to move your show to a different timeslot.

Genre-Specific Shows: If your show is genre specific such as Bluegrass, Jazz or Reggae, you are expected to play that type of music each week. This maintains consistency in programming so our listeners know what to expect.

Fill-ins: If your show is genre-specific, your fill-ins should play the same genre of music. Contact the Program Director if you are having any problems getting fill-ins for your shows and an exception may be made.

Attendance: 

DJs with regular shows are expected to do their shows every week. Occasionally it's fine to have fill-in DJs substituting. If you plan to be away longer than six consecutive weeks, you must contact the Program Director who has the option of finding a permanent replacement for your timeslot. Also, if you miss more than ten shows in a six-month period, or twelve shows in one year, the Program Director (after discussing the absences with you) has the option of finding a permanent replacement for your show.

